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Friday, December 13, 2013

DEAR SANTA:
THIS YEAR I HAVE VISITED TWO DIFFERENT COUNTRIES: ITALY AND POLAND. IN APRIL WE WILL VISIT LATVIA WITH A FRIENDLY AND NICE FRIEND. WE HOPE AND WE ARE SURE WE ARE GOING TO ENJOY THE VISIT IN THE SAME WAY WE DID IN THE OTHER COUNTRIES. THERE WE WILL MEET OUR COMENIUS FRIENDS, WITH THEN I WILL HAVE A GOOD TIME. THOSE DAYS WILL BE UNFORGETTABLE FOR ME, I ALWAYS KEEP THEN IN MY HEART. BY THESE REASON, SANTA I ASK YOU TO CARRY MY COMENIUS FRIENDS MANY PRESENTS AND HAPPINESS, ALSO TEACHERS AND COORDINATORS, BECAUSE THANKS TO THEM WE HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROJECT.

I HOPE THEY RECEIVE ALSO PEACE AND LOVE
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THANKS SANTA AND MERRY CHRISTMAS¡¡¡¡

MIRIAM GRANDE LORENZO

